
Dear Student/Parent/Carer

Year 13 Results Day - Thursday 17th August 2023

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements regarding Results Day for Year 13 students on Thursday
17th August 2022. Due to the important decisions that many will be facing regarding university places,
results will be made available to Year 13 students at 8.00 am. Both A Level and Level 3 CTEC/BTEC
results will be available to collect on this day. Students who will not be able to attend, but would like their
results emailed to them, should notify me of this in advance.

On the day students should enter the school building through the main entrance, then make their way to the
6th Form Study Room to collect their results. Students who have applied to university should remember to
bring with them, or have saved on their phones, their 'UCAS I.D. Number’, username and password. For
your information please find attached a copy of the Pearson/Edexcel Exam Boards ‘Understanding results
and grades: a guide for students, parents and carers’.

The 6th Form Team will be available to support and guide students on Results Day and students are
welcome to stay in school for as long as they need to for this reason. A Careers Advisor will also be
available to provide advice and guidance if required. In advance I encourage students to read the ‘UCAS
Guide to Clearing’, and to watch the online guidance video. I have also copied below a helpful infographic,
explaining student choices on Results Day. On the day, students should also bring with them any school
text books that have not yet been returned to their subject teachers.

I am available to support students in the weeks following Results Day if necessary, regarding any decision
or matter arising from their results or university places. In this instance, students should email me and I will
promptly reply by telephone and/or email.

This half-term enrolment meetings have been taking place with Year 13 students who are staying on to
study with us into Year 14. This is usually only agreed where students are completing the second year of
courses studied this academic year, or for other pre-agreed exceptional circumstances. In September, Year
14 students will be placed in their own tutor group together.

The Autumn Term begins for returning Year 14 students on Tuesday 5th September at
8.30 am. All students are expected to be in school at the start of term.

It has been a real pleasure working with each of the 6th Form students this year. We have enjoyed a
memorable Year 13 Leavers Assembly and Prom together. Our departing students will be missed
enormously and I very much hope that they will continue to visit us as members of our ‘6th Form Alumni
Association’.

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/what-clearing
https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/what-clearing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ABQgcix9WeA


Next term please look out for the invite to our formal Presentation Evening, which is currently scheduled to
take place on Tuesday 12th December 2023, where students will be presented with their exam certificates
and other special awards.

I would like to thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or
email, if you have any questions regarding the arrangements detailed in this letter.

I wish all students the very best of luck with their results and a very happy and successful future beyond 6th
Form.

Yours faithfully,

Lisa Bevan
Head of Sixth Form


